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Resource Controls named lead engineer designer for 600,000
s/t

December 12, 2014 - Rhode Island

Resource Controls was hired to represent the new Richmond Commons mixed-use development as
the lead engineer designer on the project. The development is located off of 138 and the final
project will occupy 300 acres of the current site.

Resource Controls was hired to design the layout and infrastructure of the retail commercial and
residential development areas. The commercial area will include a Village Center, which will consist
of approximately 600,000 s/f of retail, office and commercial space. A separate road will lead to the
residential part of the development, which will have its own community center, and will overlook the
commercial area. The residential component of the site will consist of roughly 400 units. The project
also includes over 47 acres of donated land to the Town of Richmond for use as recreational space
and conservation land.
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